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~General Meeting - 2008 Elections~  
 

Januarys General Meeting will be held Saturday 19th 7:30, at the Observatory. The 
meeting will consist of the 2008 Elections for club officers and nominations from the floor 
for members at large. If the weather permits there will be observing afterwards. 
 
Nominees for officers:  
President – Dave Mogensen
Vice President – Dave Finch
Treasurer – Carla Chalker
Secretary – Chris Tobias 

 
 
~Dues and Magazines~ 
 
 If you have not paid your dues for 2008 please do so soon. The rates are: 
 
  Regular - $45.00 
  Senior - $22.50 
  Associate (family 16yr and over at same address) - $11.25 
  Student - $22.50 
  Patron - $90.00 ($45.00 tax deductible) 
  Life - $1125.00 
  Corporate - $1125.00 
  Junior (family under 16yr) – Free 
 

Those of you who receive Astronomy or Sky and Telescope magazines through the club 
please pay by the end of January.

 
~Contact Information~ 
 
 RAS Email: rasastro@wi.net
 RAS Phone: 878-2774 
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Election Ballot 2008 
 
Please return this ballot to the Observatory by General Meeting on January 19th  
 
    Yes No  Write In 
 
President – Dave Mogensen  ___ ___  _______________________________ 
 
Vice President – Dave Finch ___ ___  _______________________________ 
 
Treasurer – Carla Chalker ___ ___  _______________________________ 
 
Secretary – Chris Tobias ___ ___  _______________________________ 
 


